
Half Term Reminder 
 

 School will reopen to all on Monday 24th 
February after the half term break. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Headteacher 
 

On Monday and Tuesday, we had workshops with 
the Dog’s Trust.  These were very informative and 
something all children could relate to.  Your 
donations raised £178 and were forwarded to the 
trust as a thank you and to further support their 
education programme. 
 
A fantastic attendance at parents evening on 
Wednesday and Thursday.  This year we trialled all 
teachers being in one area of the school and it 
worked very successfully.  This was in response to 
parents communication from previous meetings.  
The complimentary hot drinks and cake were also 
very successful and a scrumptious thank you to 
Mrs Wayman-Chiles for making the cakes.  There 
was also an opportunity to talk to Chartwells staff 
regarding school dinners, the feedback will be 
invaluable as the service moves forward. 
 
We look forward to a Reading Week (2nd March 
2020) when we come back after the holiday and a 
World Book Day Disco on Wednesday 4th March 
2020 – if you could volunteer to help at the disco 
please let the office know. 
 
Have an enjoyable half term break. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What’s on next term  
 

Monday 24th February: 

 KS2 Team Games 3.20-4.20pm 

 Lego Club 3.20-4.20pm 

 Science Club 3.20-4.20pm 

 Year 6 Late Birds 
 

Tuesday 25th February: 

 Choir 8.20-8.50am 

 Singing, Woodwind & Guitar Lessons 

 KS1 Healthy Lifestyle 3.20-4.20pm 

 Year 5 Late Birds 
 

Wednesday 26th February: 

 Street Dance Club 8.15-8.45am 

 Violin & Keyboard Lessons 
 
 

Thursday 27th February: 

 Drum Lessons 

 KS2 Healthy Lifestyle 3.20-4.20pm 

 Year 3 Late Birds 
 

Friday 28th February: 

 KS2 Archery 3.2 0-4.20pm 

 Year 4 Late Birds  
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Weekly Attendance by Class 
Week Commencing 3rd February 2020 

Years 1 & 2 
Well it’s the end of another half term! The children 
in Years 1 and 2 have had a great week. We have 
all been out on a walk in the local area and to the 
church. The behaviour of our children was 
impeccable. 
We have discussed our findings from our science 
investigation into degradable materials and found 
just how long it takes for different materials, 
particularly plastic to degrade. From this, we came 
up with our own ideas on how we can improve our 
environment. 
Have a super half term week off school. 
Please make sure that all PE kits, book bags and 
homework and spelling books are returned on 
Monday after the holiday. 
 
Years 3 & 4  
Years 3 & 4 have completed a mid-term maths 
assessment this week with emphasis on a wide 
range of arithmetic skills. This is extremely useful 
for teachers as it allows us to target any gaps in the 
child's learning.  
It has been an interesting week in our English and 
Blue Abyss theme where we have learned about 
the amount of plastic which pollutes the ocean. 
Children have written about this either as a recount 
(pretending to be a plastic bottle on a journey to the 
sea!) or as an information text. 
Please remember that swimming for Year 3s starts 
straight after half term - a letter has gone out but 
please ask if you need another as permission slips 
need signing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Years 5 & 6  
Years 5 & 6 have this week completed their science 
investigation related to gravity; continued with their 
detailed sketch of a famous figure from Tudor 
England and took part in an end of theme quiz. They 
have also experienced a Dogs Detectives workshop 
delivered by the Dogs Trust.   
Thank you to all parents and carers who attended 
Parents Evening. 
Our theme after half term is 'Stargazers' - we will look 
at all things related to our Solar System. 
Enjoy the break. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
World Book Day 2020 
 
We will be having a Reading Week in school week 
commencing 2nd March and there will be a disco on 
Wednesday 4th March, more information to follow… 
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Dogs Trust Workshops 
 
Key Stage 2 pupils have 
learnt how to approach 
dogs safely when out in 
the community and what 
to do should a dog 
approach them when 
they are out and about. 
Ask your child tonight 
about the new skills they 
have learnt to make sure 
they keep themselves safe and make sure dogs do 
not become scared or frightened. 
Thank you for your kind donations on non-uniform 
day, we raised £178 for the Dogs Trust. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Latest In2Ed Africa  
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